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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 12:10 PM
To: 'Divya Bhargava'; Shawn Munger
Cc: Kristen Gates, P.E. (kgates@hanoverco.com); 'Scott Youdall'
Subject: 2630 Broadway Oakland (Sisters of Providence Hospital; RO3191)

Divya and Shawn, 
I just received notice that a drilling permit has been requested for an additional 10 soil bores at the subject site 
and have approved the permit.  It is the understanding that the additional information was requested for landfill 
characterization purposes.  As a consequence, I had previously communicated with Kirsten Gates that the 
additional work would be acceptable provided the data was incorporated in to the final report.  Prior to 
undertaking the work, and in order to keep appraised of the scope of work, ACDEH requests a brief letter and 
figure communicating the rational and the placement of the bores, and the analytical work included in the 
scope of work.  To ensure no surprises are not communicated expeditiously to ACDEH, please additionally 
tabulate the results and submit the data to ACDEH upon completion of the work. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


